
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

School Council Newsletter   December 2017 

 

Lower school have been busy 

over this term, designing, 

making and strutting their own 

fashionable outfits down the 

catwalk! 

Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo 

Upper School News Flash! 
 

It’s the Season to be Jolly!  

Of course the highlight of this term has to 

be the fantastically festive performances! 

We hope to have really kick-started your 

Christmas with our ‘Christmas Around the 

World Concert’!  

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

A delicious cake sale, 80s 

fashion and & spotty clothes 

all to raise money for Children 

in Need! Even Maes Owen 

staff rocked their own 80’s 

outfits from the past!  

In the spirit of Christmas, lower 

school visited Saint Mary’s 

church to make Christangles and 

discovered what the parts of 

the Christangle represents! 

 

Our BoBs have been pulling out 

all the stops creating a healthy 

delicious creamy chicken dish 

for 3/4T! Yummy! 

 

Lower School News Flash! 

Putting their crafting, woodwork 

skills to the test! Upper school 

have been designing and making a 

mountain rescue vehicle in line 

with their Snowdonia topic! 

Going on a boat trip? The pupils 

of upper school have been 

testing their streamline boat 

designs in Science to discover 

which shape would make it to 

the other side of the paddling 

pool the fastest and without 

sinking! 

See 

you in 

2018! 


